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Blue Sky Pest Control Coronavirus (COVID-19) Protocols 

We take the health and well being of our clients and team members seriously. Our hearts go out to all 
those impacted by COVID-19. We take the spread of this virus very seriously. In response to the COVID-
19 outbreak we have implemented the following protocols to ensure Blue Sky Pest Control operates 
safely to keep clients and team members safe.  

Operating Protocols for COVID-19 

 We have communicated to all our team members that we should not do anything that puts their 
health and the health of clients at risk. Our team members are required to abide by the 
following protocols and to ask for clarification if they do not know what to do.  

 Our team recognizes that pests are vectors of disease and can carry viruses. They need to 
protect themselves and to treat appropriately to protect others and to assist in protecting the 
food supply for clients that manufacture, store, distribute and serve food.  

 Reiterated that sick team members should not come to work.  
 If a team member or those in their household or those they have been around are diagnosed 

with COVID-19, we are requiring that they self-quarantine and immediately tell us. They will be 
paid fully during the 14-day quarantine.  

 Must test negative prior to coming back to work.  
 Follow the hygiene recommendations from the Center for Disease Control (CDC). These 

recommendations include regularly washing hands, not coming within 6 feet of other people 
and covering coughs and sneezes.  

 We are temporarily suspending all interior residential services unless absolutely necessary. If it 
is deemed necessary to enter the inside, we require our technicians to use gloves and to use a 
respirator.  

 Our technicians are not having anyone touch their phones for signature once a service is 
completed.  

 Our technicians are not leaving any paperwork at a client’s home or business. We will be 
emailing paperwork.  

 For commercial clients where inside service is necessary to protect the food supply or other 
situations deemed necessary, gloves are required and a respirator is required unless a 
technicians determines that the areas they are going to be going into and treating are not where 
people will be or will be going. 



 When in doubt do not do anything that they think is not safe.  

We are keeping informed and will adjust our protocols if necessary. If you have specific questions, the 
office is operating under our normal schedule. 

 


